
Food Bank to be in SLT next
week
The Food Bank of El Dorado County will be distributing food in
South Lake Tahoe on Jan. 27 from 10-11am at the American
Legion  Hall,  2748  Lake  Tahoe  Blvd.  This  is  assuming  the
weather cooperates.

One allocation per household will be distributed. This is for
people living in El Dorado County who meet the state Health
and Social Services Agency Emergency Food Assistance Program
income guidelines.

For  more  information  on  how  to  give  or  get  help,  call
530.621.9950  or  email  info@foodbankedc.org.
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